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COMPETENT SETS: 
V2
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Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

COMPETENT_2 : SET 1

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 1

VIEW B

COMPETENT_2 : SET 1

VIEW C

COMPETENT_2 : SET 1

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 1
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Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

COMPETENT_2 : SET 2

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 2

VIEW B

COMPETENT_2 : SET 2

VIEW C

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 2

COMPETENT_2 : SET 2
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Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

COMPETENT_2 : SET 3

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 3

VIEW B 

COMPETENT_2 : SET 3

VIEW C 

COMPETENT_2 : SET 3

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 3
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Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

COMPETENT_2 : SET 4

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 4

VIEW B

COMPETENT_2 : SET 4

VIEW C

COMPETENT_2 : SET 4

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 4



6

Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

COMPETENT_2 : SET 5

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 5

VIEW B

COMPETENT_2 : SET 5

VIEW C

COMPETENT_2 : SET 5

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 5
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Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 6

COMPETENT_2 : SET 6

VIEW B

COMPETENT_2 : SET 6

VIEW C

COMPETENT_2 : SET 6

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 6
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Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

COMPETENT_2 : SET 7

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 7

VIEW B

COMPETENT_2 : SET 7

VIEW C

COMPETENT_2 : SET 7

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 7
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Print the selected set, 
along with background 
artwork (page 01), in 
double sided format, 
short edge (left), on 
200gsm - 300gsm paper.

Remember to set the 
paper size for A4, 
landscape and your 
artwork to 100% and 
not fit-to-page.

Cut out along the outer 
line, indicated with the 
scissor icon.

COMPETENT_2 : SET 8

VIEW A

COMPETENT_2 : SET 8

VIEW B

COMPETENT_2 : SET 8

VIEW C

COMPETENT_2 : SET 8

VIEW D

COMPETENT_2 : SET 8


